
General Committee Meeting Thursday Oct 11th 28 

 

Present: F Moss in the Chair.  

Messrs R Bennett, E S Jones, H Ridyard, H L Boardman, E Raines, J C Payne, G Robson, W H Andrew, 

and J Gibson 

 

The Minutes of last meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Mr W Newnes, duly nominated and seconded was passed for membership by ballot. 

Mr C H Taylor’s resignation was accepted subject to payment of his subscription for this year. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: J W Kenworthy 29/12/-, J W Burton & Son 15/6,  

T Maclean 4/9/3, J Andrew & Co 1/17/-, Waterworks Committee 2/13/-, Gas Company 7/18/2, 

Samuel Travis 3/17/9, Williamson & Ball 1/17/6. Total £53-0-2. 

 

It was decided not to fill the vacancy on the Committee caused by the election of Mr Fred Moss to 

the Captaincy. 

 

The following sub-committees were appointed: - 

House Committee: - F Moss, R Bennett, G Robson, Jas Lochead, R Wood, E Raines, J Gibson and E S 

Jones. 

Handicap Committee: - F Moss, R Bennett, W H Andrew, G Robson, H Ridayrd, H L Boardman, J 

Gibson and J C Payne. 

Green Committee: - All members of the General Committee. 

Finance Committee: - F Moss, R Bennett, G Robson, Jas Lochead, E S Jones and J Gibson. 

 

A discussion took place as to the advisability of holding the sub-committee and General Committee 

meetings on one night and it was decided to try this arrangement and that each meeting be held on 

the 2nd Thursday of each month to commence at 7 p.m. and follow on. 

 

The Captain introduced the question of lost golf balls not being returned to the shop when found, 

also Caddies and others wandering over the course looking for balls. It was decided that in future, 

Caddies must wear badges while on the Course and must not be allowed to go on the Course 

without such badge. Each badge to be given up on completing his engagement with a member and 

before receiving payment from the professional. 

 

It was decided that the Cups etc. be engraved with the names of the winners and brought up to 

date.  

 

It was decided that the following members form a sub-committee of ways and means for going into 

the question of securing the Golf Course as an Open Space and to take the necessary action: - F 

Moss, G Robson, R Bennett, R Wood, H Ridyard, and J Gibson. 

 

Fred Moss 

8/XI/28 

 


